
St Stephen’s   Announcements     Week of Sep 24-30 2020     
 

 Remember we are in Phase II now.   This means we can have up to 25 people at each service.  

However, we are still observing all safety guidelines, i.e. masks, no singing and keep 6 ft distance.  It 

also means that we won’t be using the attendance schedule unless we spike again.  So you are free to 

attend any of our 3 weekly services.  

 Please take your bulletin home, we are not reusing them during the Covid-19 situation.  

 Rev. Allison is on Family Leave in South Carolina caring for her father who is entering his last days.  

She will be away starting Sept 6th, but can be reached via phone, email, text.  Sr. Warden Tim 

Holsonback and Jr. Warden Sherry Simon will coordinate for daily church business.  Fr. Donne and Rev. 

Heather Rose (Vicar of St. Paul’s Tombstone) will be available for pastoral emergencies.  Rev. Allison 

appreciates your prayers during this tender time. 

 There is a new worship schedule continuing in September – The first two weekends/Wednesdays of 

the month will be communion services.  The other weekends in the second half of the month will not 

be communion services (while Rev. Allison is away on leave of absence in South Carolina).  This will 

allow the people who are scheduled to come alternating weekends to receive communion at least 

once a month.   

o Rev. Heather Rose, Vicar of St. Paul’s in Tombstone has agreed to celebrate Eucharist on the 

first 2 Saturday evening services each month.   

o Fr. Donne will celebrate Eucharist the first 2 Sunday services each month.  He will also 

celebrate Eucharist on the first 2 Wednesdays of the month. 

o The second half of the month will be “pre-communion” (aka ante-communion) which will 

follow our usual service liturgy up through the exchange of peace and then conclude with the 

Lord’s Prayer.  These services will be led by lay members of our church.   

o View schedule here   (you must be signed in for this info.) 

 We appreciate your maintaining your pledges so that we can stay current with our obligations – 

Please mail, drop off, or submit your pledges online (see donate button on our website).  

 Autumn Piano Concert – Our Music Director Mike Gilman would like to do another piano concert this 

fall.  Stay tuned for more info. 

 Invite your friends to join us online!  Although we aren’t back to “normal” yet, you can still invite your 

friends to join us for online Sunday worship.  Please direct them to where to download the bulletin also 

on our website.  Better yet, if they are local, invite them over for brunch and a watch party. 

 This is not your High School AV club.  Help keep St. Stephen’s online on Sundays.  If you’d like to 

help/learn to do FB Live streaming and occasionally spell the current videographer please contact the 

office.  520-458-4432  I could really use the help.  Thanks!  

 

https://ststephensaz.org/worship-leadership-schedule-during-allisons-family-leave/

